
 

 
 
December 8, 2021 
 
 
 
Ms. Sharma: 
 
I am pleased to extend my congratulations to you for receiving the 
National Angel Capital Organization’s Canada’s Angel Investor of 
the Year award. 
  
This award recognizes the contributions you have made to 
entrepreneurship in Canada and your dedication to supporting women and non-
binary individuals. I applaud your determination to champion Black, Indigenous, and 
women of colour-led companies, and your commitment to mentoring others. 
  
Please accept my best wishes for every success in your future endeavours. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


